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Grant Road project will be topic of Ward 3 meeting

ARIZONA DAILY STAR

The Grant Road widening plan will be the topic of a Ward 3 meeting Wednesday.

The road is scheduled to be widened to three lanes in each direction from North Oracle Road to North Swan Road.
The meeting at the Ward 3 council office, 1510 E. Grant Road, is scheduled for 5:30 to 7 p.m.

It will include a presentation about the widening project and a chance to ask questions of the city staff.

For more information, go online to www.grantroad.info or call 624-4727.

Drachman improvements

Crews will begin removing and repaving the asphalt Sunday on Drachman Street from Stone Avenue to 11th Avenue.

The work is scheduled to take place from 3 p.m. Sunday to 6 a.m. Monday, from 5 p.m. Monday to 6 a.m Tuesday,
and from 6:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday

Crews will be repairing cracks in the center turn lane on Thursday and Friday during daytime.

From 9 a.m. to 4 p.m., Nov. 13 through Nov. 15, crews will place the final layer of rubberized asphalt on Drachman
Street.

One lane will be open in each direction throughout the project, but drivers should expect delays .
Half-marathon to affect traffic
The Everyone Runs half-marathon and 5K run Sunday morning will affect traffic on Old Spanish Trail.

The races start and end at the Rincon Valley Farmer's Market, 12500 E. Old Spanish Trail, so the speed limit will be
lowered to 25 miles per hour from 7 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

For more information about the race, visit www.everyoneruns.net.
Craycroft paving continues
The Pima County Department of Transportation continues its paving work this week on North Craycroft Road.

The contractor will pave northbound Craycroft on Wednesday between Avenida del Cazador and Camino del Celador.
This will not affect traffic except at each end of the work area as equipment is moved through.

The side streets between Avenida del Cazador and Camino del Celador will be paved beginning Friday. Drivers should
expect delays as long as 40 minutes, or plan to use alternative routes.

The contractor will also be working on Saturdays for the next several weeks.
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